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November 22, 2022
Comments on RZ-22-00005 and CP-22-00005 Mardee Lake

Dear Ms. Bacon,
Please include this comment for the Nov 29 Commissioners meeting.

The county’s process for addressing critical areas and environmental impacts at
time of permitting is flawed. The time to consider such impacts is now, during a
rezoning proposal, as they open the Pandora’s box to any and every “unknown”
activity. Please don't kick the can down the road!

Kittitas Audubon Society oppose the Mardee Lake Rezone for the reasons
described by Conservation NW and Dr. Ernest.

Thank you for your consideration of these comments.

Meghan Anderson

Kittitas Audubon Society
cwclimatenews@gmail.com
6083 Secret Canyon Rd
Ellensburg, WA 98926
509-591-7874

Kittitas Audubon Society
P.O. Box 1443
Ellensburg, WA 98926
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